DURBAN – A new mark is found.
By Mike Dovey & Peter Schulz

When the original “Paquebot Cancellations of the World” was first published in 1977 the mark for Durban was drawn and added to the book and until now no-one has ever really questioned the validity of the drawing and so it has survived through all four editions up to the present day.
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	The original 2775 as shown in all four editions of the Paquebot book dated

 1937- 44
	This is how the mark should have been drawn as the lettering in “Paquebot” are very similar.
	This is the newly discovered cancellation dated 1936 with a totally different “Paquebot” style
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	This is a cancellation for the new 2775. Dated 1944 it is without the name due to wartime censorship
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	Date 1936, this mark clearly shows a different PAQ in the wording – a new mark


Check out Peter’s website at www.paquebot.info – worth a look for all maritime collectors.
